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Dear Commissioner :

I am writing to express my deep concern about a high density subdivision  proposed on the Kirby property 
off Northshore Rd.

between the Knightsbridge and Queensbridge entrances to Lyons Crossing. It is my understanding that the 
proposed

entrance to the development is off Knightsbridge, just inside the entrance to Lyons Crossing. As a resident 
there,

I am very concerned that such an arrangement would create unacceptable congestion and a safety hazard 
at the 

entrance and on Northshore Rd. Motorists entering the new development would have to turn left across 
Knightsbridge

almost immediately after turning off Northshore, creating safety risk both to drivers coming down 
Knightsbridge to exit

Lyons Crossing and to trailing drivers entering Lyons Crossing and those approaching the entrance on 
Northshore.

Knightsbridge is at a very steep grade at the entrance and is already dangerous in snow and slick 
conditions. 

The addition of cars turning across Knightsbridge at the foot of the hill  or turning on to Knightsbridge from 
the new 

development is a recipe for  personal injury from T-bone collisions with cars coming down the steep hill.
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Access and egress at the Northshore/Knightsbridge intersection is already very difficult (and I know from 
personal

experience – dangerous) during the morning and evening rush. This situation will be made even worse by 
the proposed

apartment complex at the nearby Wallace Rd./Northshore intersection, with or without the proposed 
development at the 

Kirby property.

Reducing the density of the proposed development from 3 houses per acre to 2 houses per acre would 
partially alleviate

but not solve the problem. Eliminating entrance to the proposed development across Knightsbridge is not 
only necessary

to avoid congestion, but to protect the safety of residents and visitors to our neighborhood. I believe 
revisions to the proposal

are critical. Please take action to require reduction in the density of the development and to eliminate the 
entrance across Knightsbridge.  

.

Sincerely,

Jon Loney

1213 Westbury Rd.

Knoxville,TN 37922 

-- 
___________________________________________________
This message was directed to commission@knoxmpc.org
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